

Dear Brothers,

We hope you are all ready for the New Year! At Zeta Theta we are making changes to our renovation plan. As you may know our next focus was going to be on the Kitchen area. Over the last couple of months the OQ bathroom has started to degrade quickly. Specifically in the shower stalls, which has resulted in some minor leaking. This has been temporarily fixed but will be something that will need to be acted on quickly.

Many might remember that back in 2002 the OQ bathroom was completely renovated down to the studs. After nearly 18 years we need to go back and do another refresh. It will not be as extensive as the last, but costly repairs to the shower area will be required at a minimum. This is the importance of the continued fundraising efforts that we do. As all homeowners know, repairs and renovations are a never ending cycle. Something that needs to be done to ensure the quality of the house is in tip top shape for our young brothers.







Finished in 2002

Below are a few images of the current conditions. We hope to be able to raise the funds early this quarter so that we can get the renovation completed during the long summer break. Timing of the project is critical so that it does not interfere with the brother's school schedule. We will have a short window to complete the repairs. This work will be taking half of the bathrooms out of commission, and would make it very difficult for the brothers living conditions if they were in school.

We hope that you will be able to take some time to reflect on all of your good times made at the house. Hopefully you will be able to donate and give back to the next generation of brothers. As always we appreciate the continued support from our alumni.

One Click Donation Below











